

Preschool is on Facebook
Stay up-to-date on the latest happenings at our preschool by Liking Us on Facebook. Throughout the year we will be posting information about upcoming events, important dates and have general information about the preschool.  
www.facebook.com/oslcpreschooleverett
 or check out OSLC webpage for more information about weekly happenings and worship times at OSLC. www.oslc-everett.com

Help, I Lost My Child’s Snack Calendar!
All monthly snack calendars with your child’s name on it and newsletter is located on the OSLC website.  Go to the www.oslc-everett.com.  Look for the preschool web page and you can find all the information you need about preschool. 

Thank you to all our Harvest Bash volunteers that made this event a huge success!







Just a reminder!
Please Pick up Your Children
  on Time from Class or Lunch Buddies.
Our preschool staff loves children, but they need to have everyone pick up their preschooler on time.
Many staff members have important things to do right after school and need to leave promptly.  Please do not make your teacher late for their own personal obligations.  Thank you!

[image: ]
I want my mommy!
Or maybe it’s your child’s teacher crying
“I want your mommy!”



November 2019
A prayer, prayed from the heart, heals.

Picture Day at School
 Please check your child’s snack calendar for the correct day of pictures. 
Fill out a pre-paid picture form. Every child will have their picture taken on picture day, regardless of purchasing. 
The teachers are given a few free pictures to use for art projects during the school year. Please do not feel obligated to purchase pictures; we understand that many families have their favorite photographer they use during the year.
                                   Say Cheese! 


Thanksgiving
Sharing Feast Day.
The 4 and 5-year-old classes, Ms. Anna’s and Ms. Carmel’s  3-day classes, will be participating in a ‘Sharing Feast’ with other classes on Tuesday Nov. 26th.                                                                Please check your teacher’s bulletin board to sign-up and bring food for this special day.
                                          
[bookmark: _GoBack] Parent volunteers are also needed to help set-up, serve and clean-up.                     

Thank You!
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